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What have we been learning? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Term 

We will be moving on to look in more detail at the 

country of India.  

We will be kick starting this with our 2nd WOW with 

the children taking part in the Bollywood 

Workshop. The children will then build on the 

dance moves they learn to create a Bollywood 

dance. 

In Maths, we will begin to look at addition in more 

detail.  

We will also have a visit from the Life bus, we will 

be having our session on Tuesday and thinking all 

about feelings. This will then lead into some PSHE 

learning. 

 

Other News 

The children have all been set an assessment on 

Mathletics that they will need to complete over 

the half term. Please try to encourage them to 

answer all the questions by themselves. This will 

help to support us with areas of development.  

Please could the children complete any of the 

books they have in their Bug Club library- so that 

it is empty ready for the start of Term 2. 

Don’t forget to return any reply forms for both the 

Bollywood dance workshop and the Wizard of Oz. 

 

 

This week, we have been looking at the global charity- 

Greenpeace. We have all been very interested in how they try 

to help the planet and also the animals who live within it. We 

thought of lots of questions we would like to ask and used the 

computers to type these into an email to them. 

We loved reading the book and completed a book review 

about it. We thought about the setting, the character and the 

main events of the story. 

In Maths, we have been continuing to work with money and 

have been very lucky to see the price list for Mowgli new shop 

in the man village. We were set the problem of seeing how 

many items we could buy for a set amount and thought about 

how to show our workings.  


